


What should I do if I get contacted about supplying information as part of a FOi application? 

If you are asked to locate a document by an FOi Officer, please treat the matter as urgent, 

confidential, and high priority. You must reveal all relevant documents held by the 

University, whether or not they are generated by UniSA. 

Do I have to provide all information within the scope of an FOi application? 

All relevant information should be supplied to the FOi officer so a determination can be 

made. 

Should I supply information that may fall within scope of the application? 

If you're in doubt whether information falls within scope of an application you should still 

provide it to the FOi officer so they can make the decision if it should be included. 

I have received a FOi application directly, what should I do? 

Please forward the FOi application to one of the University's accredited FOi officers 

immediately so a determination can be made in a timely manner. 

What is the difference between an FOi application and FOi consultation? 

An FOi application is an application that has been received directly by the University and will 

be responded to by the University. 

An FOi consultation is an application that has been received by another agency but as the 

application deals with information that relates to the University they have a legal 

requirement to consult with the University. 

I have received a FOi consultation, what should I do? 

Please contact one of the University's accredited FOi officers who will work with you to 

provide a response to the consultation. 

For further information contact: 

• Douglas Pitt, Records Manager, Ext 25598

• Giulia Bernardi, Director: Chancellery and Council Services, Ext 20731

Or visit State Records Website: 

https:ljwww.archives.sa.gov.au/ 


